
 

 

Email: office@heeneprimary.co.uk 

Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs Jo MacGovern 

‘Learning together, loving others, guided by God’ 

 

          22nd January 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

YEAR 1 WEDNESDAY 7th FEBRUARY 2018 

WORTHING MUSEUM TOY WORKSHOP 

 
Year 1 are very excited to have the opportunity to participate in a Toy Workshop here at school. This 

relates to our learning about toys as part of our topic . 

 

Each class will have a session where they will investigate different types of toys. To support our learning 

further, we will borrow a loan box containing a variety of toys. 

We would ask you to make a voluntary contribution of £1.50 to cover the cost of this visit.  Children who 

receive or have previously received Free School Meals (not the same as UIFSM) or is a ‘Services’ or 

‘Looked After’ child will not be asked to contribute. Although we are able to subsidise visits to some 

degree, unless those parents who are able make a contribution do so, it is probable that these visits could 

not take place. 
 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Scott and Miss Russell 

Year 1 

------------- ---------------------- ------------------------ ---------------------- -- 

YEAR 1 WEDNESDAY 7th FEBRUARY 2018 

WORTHING MUSEUM TOY WORKSHOP 

 (Please return to school by Monday 5th February 2018, thank you) 

 

Childs Name           Class   
 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £1.50 

 

My child currently receives/has previously received Free School Meals 

(not the same as UIFSM) or is a ‘Services’ or a ‘Looked After’ child. 

If you are unsure about your entitlement please speak to one of the office staff who will help you.  

 

Signed parent/carer________________________________________Date __________________ 

 

 

 


